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Tim Adriaansen 
 

By website:  www.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Tim 
 
Official information request for Low Cost Low Risk projects in the RLTP for 2018-2021  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 17 November 2021 for a breakdown of all 
Low Cost Low Risk projects which were allocated funding under the Low Cost/Low Risk 
category, for the period 2018-2021, in the 2015 RLTP. 
 
On 26 November we submitted a response via www.fyi.org.nz, requesting that you contact us 
in order to discuss your request in further detail.  We did not hear from you so have 
transferred your request to Canterbury’s ten territorial authorities.  The information to which 
your request relates, namely—information on which projects included improved pedestrian or 
cycling facilities, what the locations of the improvements were and what their budget 
allocation was—is not held by us but is believed to be held by the individual councils. In 
these circumstances, we are required by section 12 of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act to transfer your request.  
 
You will hear further from the individual councils concerning your request.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Katherine Trought 
Director Strategy & Planning 


